
 

                                       

Nightingale Primary School 
 Blackbird Road, Eastleigh, Hampshire SO50 9JW 

Telephone: (023) 8061 3588 

Email: adminoffice@nightingale.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Hannah Beckett 

Winchester Science Centre - Year 5 

Tuesday 12th March 2024
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next term the children will be focusing on Space for their main topic. To support their 
learning, we have organised a trip to Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium on 
Tuesday 12th March 2024. During the day, the children will have the chance to explore the 
different scientific exhibitions and visit the planetarium to watch and participate in two 
workshops: Destination Space and The Planets in our Solar System. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for the children and will expand their knowledge for the whole topic. The 
coach will leave school at 9.15am and return in time for the end of the day. We are asking 
that children wear their school uniform.  
 

Children will need a packed lunch, including a non-fizzy drink. Should you wish HC3S to 
provide your child with a packed lunch, this can be ordered on the Google form. Your 
child’s packed lunch will cost £3.00 unless you are eligible for free school meals. 

 
The cost of this fabulous trip is £11.50 per child. We are asking that every pupil 
contributes, as we believe this event will be very beneficial to each child’s learning. If we 
do not receive enough contributions, however, then the trip may not be able to go ahead. 

 
We are requesting that payment is received prior to the trip taking place and to facilitate 
this, we have broken the payment down into two manageable instalments: 
 
£6.00 to be paid by 01/02/2024 
£5.50 to be paid by 01/03/2024 
 
Please complete the form here indicating your child’s participation by Wednesday 7th 
Feb 2024. We are unable to take your child off site without receiving your completed 
form.  As well as medical consent and lunches, this form can also be used to indicate 
your interest in being a parent helper. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Hooton & Miss Cottrell 
Year 5 Teachers 
Nightingale Primary School 
 

https://forms.gle/N64oggG2QVF2J2gs9

